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COUNCIL MEETING – 24 MARCH 2021 
MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Housing:- 
  
“Small businesses have it tough over the past twelve months, some are going to find 
the coming months even tougher as they prepare to leave the Castlegate Centre for 
pastures new, how many of these small businesses have agreed to take up space at 
Wellington Square and what plan is in place to help those who can I’ll afford the 
costs when/if they relocate?”  
 


